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The sonnet is a poetic form originating from Italy. This paper
will analyze the form, structure, techniques, and themes that
are treated in various sonnets by various English authors such
as Thomas Wyatt, Henry Howard, Edmund Spencer, Philip Sydney,
and William Shakespeare.
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Named after one of the greatest practitioners, the Italian
poet Petrarch, the Petrarchan sonnet is divided into two
stanzas, the octave (the first eight lines) followed by the
answering sestet (the final six lines). The rhyme scheme is as
follows: (1) first stanza (octave): ABBA.
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Also, the English sonnet uses more logical development by
contrast between the first and second quatrains and by example
between the.
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ABSTRACT: To illustrate “THE HISTORY OF ENGLISH SONNET” first
we get the term „sonnet?. The term sonnet perhaps, cannot be
better designated by.
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The sonnet thus becomes a single verse-paragraph flowing
through a sound pattern made up of four divisions marked by
the rhymes. Shakespeare wrote each line in iambic pentameter
and the last words rhymed with an alternating line-ending
word, for instance, the first line rhymed with the third-the
second with the fourth-the fifth with the seventh-the sixth
with the eighth .
TheSonnethasbecomeEnglishbecauseofthecontributionofmanypoets.Leav
By the late 17th century poets on increasingly relied on
stanza forms incorporating rhymed couplets, and by the 18th
century fixed-form poems — and, in particular, the sonnet —
were largely avoided. In Shakespearean sonnet, the quatrains
stand apart so far as the rhyming scheme is concerned, though
in their subject matter they are linked. If you need this or
any other sample, we can send it to you via email.
Youremailaddresswillnotbepublished.As it has already been
noted, the sonnet found its way to the Tudor court of England
through Wyatt and Surrey.
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